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WQ.116/2018 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING  
BY DEPUTY R.J. RONDEL OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 10th JULY 2018 
 
 

Question 
 
Can the Minister advise whether, over the past few months, the work on the Summerland site in Rouge 
Bouillon has slowed down or halted and inform the States whether there are there any issues with the 
development? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Andium Homes has confirmed that work has not slowed, or halted, on the Summerland site. 
 
Andium Homes obtained vacant possession of the site in July 2017, when the Police relocated to their new 
headquarters.  
 
Demolition works have since taken place and the next phase, which is underway, includes works to stabilise 
and support a large wall to the south of the site before the final building structure can be removed. 
 
Once enabling works are complete, construction of the homes will commence.  
 
It is anticipated that the development will be completed by the end of 2020. 
 


